
 
     

 

Nonbinding Straw Poll 
November 19, 2014 

 
In an effort to better understand the thoughts of the JIPC congregation, the 
current JIPC Session sought your insights on the following question: 
 
“Do you think the direction of PCUSA or the recent decisions at the 221st 
PCUSA General Assembly warrants consideration of a change in 
affiliation of James Island Presbyterian Church from PCUSA to another 
type of Presbyterian denomination?” 
 

*************************************************** 
 
The responses: 
 
Yes 162 
No 131 
Undecided  21 
Total Votes  314 
 
JIPC Membership 681 
Percentage of members voting 46% 
 
 
The Session will hold a Called Meeting on Monday, December 1, 2014, 
6:00pm, to further discuss the results from this nonbinding straw poll. 
 
We ask you to join us in thanking the members of the General Assembly 
Response Committee who have worked to analyze information, plan and 
implement congregational forums, and conduct this nonbinding straw poll: 
Mark Mitchum, Lynne Dillehay, Andy Fairey, Beth Tyrrell, Bill Snow, Taryn 
Weatherholtz, & Julie Radabaugh. 
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